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The department of Electronics and Communication Engineering conducted "Awareness on 

GATE" under Career Guidance Cell on 14/10/2022. Students of  III and IV Year B.Tech students 

has participated in this event. The resource person for this event was Mr. P. Kishore, Marketing 

Executive, ACE Engineering Academy. Dr. K. Murali, HOD of ECE introduced the resource person 

and hand over the session to the resource person. 

 The session started with an introductory welcome to the resource persons who later on took 

over  the stage to introduce the students to the Graduate Aptitude Test in Engineering (GATE). It is 

an examination that primarily tests the comprehensive understanding of various undergraduate 

subjects in engineering and science and as such the resource persons shared bulk information on 

the nature of exam; exam pattern and the important dates. 

 

Resource Person explaining about the importance of gate exam 

The benefits that students can seek on a good GATE score were also highlighted and some key 

benefits which range from an M. Tech degree from IIT’s; NIT’s and other top colleges across India; 

Placement in National and International private or public companies such as IOCL, NTPC, BHEL, 

PGCIL, BARC etc.; Research Fellow: ISRO, DRDO, BARC, CSIR, IITs etc. seemed to have attracted the 

students.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Students actively participating in the seminar 

In the end some tips on preparation strategy; tackling the question paper and the statistics about 

past scores were shared by the resource persons which can be believed to have a significant 

importance. All the students of III & IV B.Tech-ECE actively participated Awareness on GATE 

Program. After the completion of event, Dr. K. Murali, HoD/ECE appreciated the students for 

their active participation in the event.  

Mr.V.Sudheer, Coordinator delivered the vote of thanks. 


